
 
 

   

 

                                                                                                                                             11th December 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are approaching the end of the long Autumn term, it’s heartening to look back on a successful 
year for Manchester Academy. It has been a busy period with Year 10 and Year 11 completing their 
first PPE Examinations. Both year groups were excellent during the exams and we hope that they can 
use the results to motivate them to keep moving forward towards their target grades. We have had 
a huge range of extra-curricular clubs and visits taking place and this week all the year groups have 
their end of term celebrations.  
 
This academic year is the 20th anniversary of Manchester Academy and what better way to celebrate 
than winning a major award! We were so proud to win our third major award of the year at the 
Educate Awards in Liverpool. Manchester Academy won an award for ‘Communication’ due to the 
work our staff do to support our families. Thank you for your support in helping us achieve this 
success and you may have seen the follow up article in the Manchester Evening News.  
 
Manchester Academy breaks up for the Christmas holiday on Friday 15th December at 12.20pm. 
Students will be able to purchase food during the morning breaks. On the final day, we are collecting 
for our local food bank so students can wear their own clothes, if they make a donation on the 
morning for the food bank. This can be tinned food, pasta, rice – any non-perishable food product.  
 
Every year, our donations make a huge difference to local families so we hope we can continue this 
tradition in 2023. Manchester Academy reopens for students on Wednesday 3rd January at the usual 
time of 8:30am.  
 
I wish all our families a peaceful Christmas break and wish everyone a happy and successful 2024,  
Thanks for all your support this year,  
 

Best wishes, 

 

Mr J. Eldon 

Principal 


